
Advert – Class Teacher  

 

Job title: Class Teacher  

Start Date: 25th April 2022 

Salary: Main Pay Scale 

Contract type: Fixed term 

Hours: FTE 0.6 (3 days per week, Monday to Wednesday) 

Closing date for applications: 4.30 pm Friday 4th February 

Shortlisting: Friday 4th February 

Interview date: Tuesday 8th February  

 

Bitham Brook Primary School is a vibrant, popular and welcoming school situated in Westbury, 

Wiltshire.  We are seeking to appoint a Class Teacher for KS1 who will join a caring team of staff who 

pull together to make our school a great place to be.  Our school is also blessed with wonderful pupils 

(who won’t fail to bring a smile to your face!) and a supportive school community. 

We are currently seeking a part-time teacher to work in Year 1 for three days per week. The post 

advertised is for a fixed-term contract, but this position could become permanent in September 2022.  

The school is currently going through an exciting period of change and the extension to our school 

building should be finished by February 2022.  Once completed, the school will be able to enhance 

even further the richness of its curriculum and provide our children with even more opportunities to 

flourish and excel.  Many areas of our teaching practice are at the cutting edge and the successful 

candidate will have the opportunity to add to this thinking as well as benefitting from being part of the 

school’s journey.  

We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic and committed teacher who is: 

 passionate about both the children’s and their own learning and development 

 able to deliver engaging lessons with a clear focus that enable all children to progress through our 

curriculum 

 able to use formative assessment in an insightful but manageable manner 

 a creative practitioner who is eager to continue their own learning  

 a team player who is an energy creator and will add to the existing enthusiasm of the team 

 able to prioritise and pace themselves  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office and a member of the 

senior leadership team will be happy to talk to you. Visits to the school prior to submitting your 

application are encouraged.  The headteacher or a senior member of staff will be happy to show you 

around (bearing in mind the current safety guidelines) and help you to get a good sense of the school 

prior to application.  
 

To arrange a visit, please contact Mrs Claire Clift: finance@bithambrook.wilts.sch.uk 
 

Bitham Brook Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. We 
particularly welcome applications from under-represented groups including ethnicity, gender, 
transgender, age, disability, sexual orientation or religion. 

All applicants will be subject to a Disclosure and Barring Service check and appropriate 
references before appointment is confirmed. 


